
Kendal United U15 Colts Crowned League Champions – A Shoutout to Noah! 

We’re thrilled to celebrate the success of the Kendal United U15 Colts, who 
have officially won their league following the end of the season last week! 

A special mention goes to Noah, a student at Whinfell School, who joined the 
Colts in November 2024, midway through the season. Since then, he has made a 
significant impact on the team, earning praise for his dedication, performance in 
matches, and commitment during training. 

Joining a new team can be a challenge, but Noah has shown incredible 
determination and teamwork throughout. We’re proud of his achievements and 
delighted to see his hard work pay off. 

A huge well done to Noah and the entire Kendal United U15 Colts team on a 
fantastic season! 

 

 

 


